
 
 
 
 
 
 

SITE  SPONSORSHIP 
 

Haringey Council takes pride in its streets and we want residents and 
businesses to feel the same. The site sponsorship scheme offers local 
businesses and organisations a chance to contribute to making their local 
environment a nice and welcoming one. 
 
Companies are invited to sponsor a roadside flowerbed in the borough. We 
will ensure that the standard of floral and plant displays in the sponsored bed 
is upgraded and maintained. In return we will credit the company with the 
upgrade by allowing sponsorship signage to sit in the flowerbeds for an 
agreed period of time. 
 
If you are interested in sponsoring a site, or would like to recommend a site 
that you think would benefit from this scheme, then contact Douglas Reed by 
email: douglas.reed@haringey.gov.uk or by phone: 020 8489 5724 


